
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                            
 
           14th November 2014 
 
Dear Class 3 and 4 Parents 
 
We have now finalised the arrangements for our Christmas Lunch which will be served on Thursday 18th 
December. A former parent, Adrian Roberts who runs a catering company Four Leaf Clover, has kindly 
offered to prepare and serve the lunch for us. 
 
The menu will be as follows: 
 
Option 1: Festive Roast Turkey with all the trimmings (roast potatoes, mixed vegetables, stuffing, mini 
sausage and gravy. Desert - Festive Chocolate Pot 
 
Option 2: Festive Roast Quorn with all the (vegetarian) trimmings (roast potatoes, mixed vegetables, stuffing, 
mini sausage and gravy. Desert - Festive Chocolate Pot 
 
The cost of the lunch will be £2.30. There will be no other school lunches provided on this day. 
 
Please return the reply slip below to school by Friday 21st November. If you do not wish your child to have a 
festive school lunch, please return the form to say that you will be sending in a packed lunch on the day.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Hendry  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I enclose _________________________ in payment for the festive lunch. 
 

Lunch Choice  Child’s name 

Option 1 Festive Turkey  
 

Option 2 Festive Quorn  
 

I will be sending in a packed lunch  
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